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MEMO 

 
March 7, 2024 

 

From: Lewis County Veterans Advisory Board (VAB) 

To: Lewis County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) 

 

RE: Recommendations 

 

The Veterans Advisory Board members have agreed to submit the following recommendations to be 
considered by the Board of County Commissioners: 

 

1. We would like to recommend Anthony Rogers to be accepted into the Veterans Advisory Board 
as a new voting member. Anthony’s beginning service will be 1 April 2024.  

2. We would like to recommend Patrick Swanson to be accepted into the Veterans Advisory Board 
as a new alternate member. Patrick’s beginning service will be 1 April 2024. 

3. We would like to recommend Candace Johnson, Tina Koehn, and Tabitha Hopp to be accepted 
into the Veterans Advisory Board as new alternate members. Candace, Tina, and Tabitha’s 
beginning service will be 1 April 2024. 

 

Public Health & Social Services staff will process the appropriate resolution to make the above changes 
should you approve them to move forward. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 


